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IMPORTANT REQUEST FOR PARENTS/CARERS RE-CONSENT TO COMPLY WITH GDPR 
 

 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Further to my letter of 23 May, I enclose a consent form booklet that I ask you to complete, so that, 
as a school, we comply with the terms of the new General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR). 
Kindly complete one booklet for each child you have in the school.  
 
We are seeking your re-consent for a range of items, including for example, medical and media 
consent.  
 
This letter and the consent forms will be sent to you via parentmail and through the post. Please 
read the form carefully, complete it, and ask your daughter to return it to Student Services by 
Wednesday 13 June 2018.  
 
Please go to the school website to read our updated Privacy Notices. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions about how the GDPR affects you, 
please contact the school and speak to Ed Gooch, Business Manager and  interim Data Protection 
Officer who will be happy to answer any of your queries.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Beverley Stanislaus 
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
Enclosure:  Consent forms 
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